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Resolution to Dissolve Trust -- Exhibit 3 
 
 
 

On  2020-09-15 2:48 p.m., [Subject: Attempting First Payment $428.80 and 
Courtesy Notice] AarTiana@gmail.com wrote: 

 
If you can please process a payment to yourself, Alyras, for  
what I believe the PayPal account balance to be (or  of the 
relevant First Internet Bank account), which is, to our best 
knowing, $248.80, as soon as you are able, and notify us 
when this happens.  Please consider this payment toward 
the approved expenses discussed before July 2020. 

 

 

For  future payments: 
We could use  https://paypal.me/artofpop - but you may have 
an email address you prefer to receive payments from the 
organization. We would like to have this very clear for  future 
reference/action.  We will then figure out the future payment 
amounts, based on  our income, which is currently averaging 
$136 per month.  Leaving some bandwidth for  growth, we  
estimate $50 per month until approved expenses are met is a 
reasonable goal. 

 

 

From September 2020 forward: 
This  is a courtesy notice letting you know that you may wish 
to cancel, disable, or  other methods of stopping 
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accumulation of payments/fees with related FUTURE 
expenses of the organization, because other 
arrangements are being made to meet these expenses. This  
is particularly toward fees that originate for domain names 
that you have under your personal account with 
Hover. We are NOT interested in perpetuating the ownership 
of ANY of the domain names that Hover has (and there are a 
few  that will be discontinued even in the organization's Ionos 
account).  Twenty years ago, it was necessary to secure many 
domain names, but this tactic is not necessary today, because 
people rarely type URL names and instead just use Google (so 
we will need to do better SEO and Dave will be handling that). 

 

 

The  purpose of decreasing domain name expenses is to 
streamline and bootstrap further, because the 
organization's expenses needs to not exceed half of the 
organization's current and future income. 

 

 

And  along these lines, we  will not be using the email addresses of  
tieeldalieva.org after this issue either, as we  are 
restructuring everything, and I wanted to give you time so 
that you can "disable" renewal of these domains.  We will 
reimburse from before July 2020, but not be reimbursing for  
any of them, from now on. 

 

 

We wish you well  with your Elvenchrist project and hope you 
are indeed settling into your abode, you deserve rest and 
healing/rejuvination.  Thank you for  everything for  the last 12 
years (especially the last 8 years) of your immense 
contribution to the Elven Spiritual Path. 

 

 

Lisa Allen (Calantirniel) 
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